
October 23, 1973 

Mrs. Ludwig Schwarzschild 
200 West 86th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10024 

Dear Mrs. Schwarzschild: 

We both know the kind of man that Matin is, but 
I think that as his mother you deserve to be told 
of the truly heroic achéevements of Martin on 
behalf of the many Russian Jewésh immigrants 
in the area; and all this in the quiet, modest, 
and efficient way so characteristic of everything 
Martin does. 

If only a fraction of the blessings bestowed upon 
him by the various beneficiaries of his activities 
come true, you and I are going to derive very 
very much "nachas" from him! 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM


